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Maintenance Work on the Beaver Dam  
Involves Temporary Closure 

 
CARROLL COUNTY (11-10) – Maintenance work by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers on the 
Beaver Dam involves the temporary closure of the northbound lane of Highway 187, 
according to Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) officials.  
 
Weather permitting, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers have closed the northbound lane of 
the Highway 187 Bridge across Beaver Dam and this closure will remain in place until 
Tuesday, February 9. This closure will allow the Corps to repair components on the 
downstream face of the dam and traffic will be managed by a temporary traffic signal system. 
 
For more information, contact the Beaver Lake Project Office at 479-636-1210. Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/littlerockusace, and on Twitter at www.twitter.com/usacelittlerock. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ARDOT.gov. You 
can also follow us on Twitter @myARDOT.  
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